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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.140182

FAQs:
Rescue and Firefighting, Aerodromes (ADR), Regulations

Question:
What resources could be considered when establishing intervention protocols?

Answer:

Resources that could be considered to respond to incidents in difficult environments do not
need to be limited to aerodrome-owned or RFFS resources. They could rather include any type
of aerodrome service that can offer or ensure acceptable level of safety within the defined
areas. Other such resources include third-party arrangements with external partners or
organisations that can support or facilitate any response, whenever necessary, through
knowledge, personnel, or equipment.
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